
 From: Stratmann, Scott E. [mailto:Scott.Stratmann@alcoa.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 8:13 AM 
To: Brian Bergman; Tammy Gray 
Cc: John Rogstad; Longoria, Charles; Harrell, Mark; Fred Martinez; Michaelb@cccgroupinc.com 
Subject: RE: MSDS 
 
Brian & Tammy, 
 
The guys did a great job and were extremely professional.  We appreciate their attention to detail and 
willingness to go the extra mile to ensure that all of our needs were met. 
 
Thanks again and please pass on our appreciation to the guys. 
Scott E. Stratmann 
Scott.Stratmann@Alcoa.com    
Alcoa - Point Comfort Operations 
Civil / Water/Waste Water Supervisor 
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